The Human Body

- 1. *trunk туловище*
- 2. extremities конечности
- 3. contain codepsicamb
- 4. consist состоять
- 5. gums дёсны

- 6. palate нёбо
- 7. abdomen экивот
- 8. *upperarm плечо*
- 9. forearm предплечье
- 10. hand кисть

In the practical Anatomy class we study the human body. The principal parts of the human body are the ..., the trunk, the extremities. We have upper extremities (...) and of the lower extremities (...).

The head *consists* of two parts: the skull and the face. The skull *contains* ... and the face consists of the ..., the ..., the ..., the ..., the ... and the ...

The mouth has two lips. In the mouth cavity there are *gums*, a ... and a *palate*. The head is connected with the trunk by The upper part of the trunk is the ... and the lower part is the *abdomen*. The principle organs in the chest are the ..., the ... and the We breathe with the lungs and the heart makes beats.

The principal organs of the abdominal cavity are the ..., the ..., the ..., the ..., the ..., the ...

The upper extremity is connected with the chest by the The upper extremity consists of the upperarm, the elbow, the forearm, the wrist and the hand. We have four ... and a ... on each hand. The lower extremity consists of the ..., the ..., the ..., the ..., the ... and the The skin covers the body.

5. Answer the questions

- 1. What do the students study in the Anatomy class?
- 2. What are the principal parts of the body?
- 3. What parts does the head consist of?
- 4. What is there in the mouth?
- 5. What are the principal organs of the chest?
- 6. What are the principal organs of the abdominal cavity?
- 6. What are these organs of the body?
 - 6. seno
 - 7. doabmen
 - 8. toschma
 - 9. ethte
 - 10. refohead

8. Complete the sentences

- 1. The hand has five ...
- 2. You smell with your ...
- 3. An adult has 32 ...
- 4. The ... is a symbol of love.
- 5. You hear with your ...
- 6. The child sat on the father's ...
- 7. You breathe with your ...
- 8. ... is a container of food.

9.Speak English

- 1. Основные части тела человека голова, туловище и конечности.
- 2. Голова состоит из двух частей черепа и лица.
- 3. В ротовой полости находятся зубы, дёсны и нёбо.
- 4. Верхняя часть туловища грудь, нижняя живот.
- 5. Главные органы груди сердце, лёгкие и пищевод.
- 6. В брюшной полости находятся желудок, кишечник, печень, желчный пузырь, почки, мочевой пузырь.
- 7. Верхняя конечность состоит из плеча, предплечья, локтя, запястья и кисти.
- 8. Нижняя конечность состоит из бедра, колена, лодыжки, стопы.

10. Match the English proverb with its Russian equivalents. Comment on the their meanings

- 1.Two heads are better than one.
- 2.Better bend the neck than bruise the forehead.
- 3.Don't look a gift horse in the mouth.
- 4. Better the foot slip than the tongue.
- 5. Walls have ears.
- 6. Fear has magnifying eyes.
- 7.A horse stumbles that has four legs.
- 8. Scratch my back and I scratch yours.

- 1.И у стен есть уши.
- 2.У страха глаза велики.
- 3. Конь о четырех ногах, да и то спотыкается.
- 4. Услуга за услугу.
- 5.Две головы лучше, чем одна.
- 6. Дареному коню в зубы не смотрят.
- 7. Лучше нагнуть голову, чем ушибить лоб.
- 8. Лучше оступиться, чем оговориться.